
Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on 
the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Welcome 

Where is the half term disappearing? The children have had a busy and 

exciting start to 2018, with lots of brilliant learning taking place!  

 

Monday 5th February – School Closed to All Pupils 

Please remember that school is closed to all pupils on Monday 5th 

February.  

 

‘Number Day’ 2018 

The children and staff had a fantastic time celebrating the 

NSPCC’s ‘Number Day’. They dressed up as numbers, and 

took part in lots of fun learning in Maths – different puzzles, 

challenges and games – that stretched their mathematical 

thinking.   

 

New Football Kit 

We would like to say a huge ‘Thank you!’ to ABL Plastics, who recently 

sponsored a new school football kit. Pictured wearing the new kit are the girls 

who make up the Year 5 and 6 Girls’ Football Team, alongside Mr Pellow, from 

ABL Plastics. This is an incredibly generous offer from ABL Plastics, and we are 

very grateful.  

 

 

Traffic Issue 

We have had a number of complaints from parents about traffic congestion in 

the school car park. We are aware that the winter months and the poorer 

weather generates more traffic and ask that you bear this in mind when picking 

up and dropping off children on the school premises. Please be considerate of 

other users of the school car park. Please DO NOT PARK ON THE ZEBRA 

CROSSINGS. 

 

We have also been made aware that a small number of drivers have been 

driving in excess of the 5mph speed limit which is in place for traffic on the 

school premises. The safety of the children is of paramount importance, so we 

ask that all drivers adhere to the speed limit. 

FEBRUARY 

 Monday 5th – School closed to all 

pupils 

 

HALF TERM BREAK 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

 

MARCH 

 Monday 26th – Class/Group 

Photos 

 Tuesday 27th/Wednesday 28th – 

Easter Bingo 

 Thursday 29th – Last Day of Term – 

2pm Finish 

 

EASTER BREAK 

Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 

 

JULY 

 Monday 23rd – School closed to all 

pupils 

 Tuesday 24th – School closed to all 

pupils 

DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE 
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Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on 
the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services. 

Skipathon 

Last week, the whole school took part in a 6-hour Skipathon, where children and staff skipped as many times as they could 

throughout the day. In total, we skipped more than 157,000 times! Well done, everyone!  

 

Attendance 

Well done to 3R who are currently in the lead with attendance! Keep going everyone – we are aiming to be above 95% in all 

classes. 
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